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2015 Summer Food Service Program Information including Trainings 

Summer is right around the corner; don't get caught procrastinating!  The best programs start 

planning NOW!!  ALL sponsors must attend a training workshop as stated in the SFSP 

Regulations.  As a previous year sponsor, you have some options.  Any 2014 new sponsor will 

have to attend a full-day training workshop this year.  Of course, any sponsor can attend the full-

day trainings and are highly recommended if you have new staff operating the program.  If you 

are a school sponsor or a previous year sponsor who has participated in the program for more 

than 2 years, you can attend the Current Sponsor Workshops or register for the Current Sponsor 

Webinar.  If you have any questions, please let us know.  Looking forward to a GREAT 

summer!! 
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